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Hello hello! 

Recently we had opportunity to participate in very interesting enents. Do you know to know 
more? Let’s get started! 

 

 

 

Eco Saturday  
22 th June 2019 in Nowa Karczma 
The main purpose of this event was to familiarize participants with the correct segregation 
of garbage and their importance for the tourist attractiveness of this commune.  

On June 22, on Saturday afternoon, the Eco Picnic took place in Nowa Karczma. The main 
organizer was the Commune Association of Farmers.  

During the picnic, we focused on the correct segregation of garbage. We know that 
knowledge best comes to our minds through play, several contests on waste segregation 
have been organized. Children and their caregivers actively participated in the games. This 
campaign attracted a lot of interest, especially since the caps from the plastic bottles were 
donated to charity.  
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WASTEMAN activities during Proffesional  
Driving Club 
6 th July 2019 in Smętowo Graniczne 
 

On 6th July, we had the opportunity to take part in the Professional Drivers' Club, which was orga-
nized by the Communal Culture and Recreation Culture Center in Smętowo Graniczne. During the 
event it was possible to take part in shows, educational competitions and lotteries, as well as visit 
our stand. We talked about the main aims of the project and we taught proper segregation of rub-
bish. The event ended with a concert. We will remember how to behave on the road and learn first 
aid, which the Association - before it is too late. 
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WASTEMAN Meeting  
Scientific seminar related to biotechnologies in 
waste utilization  
22 th October 2019 in Gdansk 
 

On 22 October we had an open scientific seminar related to biotechnologies in waste utiliza-
tion. The seminar was held at the Institute of Fluid-Flow Machinery. The papers were pre-
sented by Marcin Wikira and Adam Filarski (Greenland Technology EM), Tomek Małocha 
(CleanBacter) and Marcin Paszkiewicz (Ekodolina). We would like to thank the speakers and 
all participants for the fruitful time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have heads full of new ideas! We will invite you to a series of seminars soon. Stay tuned! 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

The Szewalski Institute of Fluid Flow Machinery  

IMP PAN (Lead Partner) 

Ul. Fiszera 14 

80-231 Gdańsk, Poland 

 

Prof. Adam Cenian 

Lead Partner Coordinator 

Phone: +48 585225-276 

E-mail: cenian@imp.gda.pl 

 

MarcinPiasecki 

Project Manager 

Phone: +48 605288500 

E-mail: mpiasecki@imp.gda.pl 

 

www.imp.gda.pl/wasteman 

 

Join WASTEMAN community & follow us: 

         facebok.pl/wastemansb 

          Instagram.pl/wasteman 

          twitter.com/ WASTEMA94694129 
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